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Memorandum To :  Education Program and District Supervisors
Principals, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
Admmistrative Officer V
Division Section Chiefs

Date : May 18,2015

Subject . DESIGNATION OF MRS. MARIFE V. ARIAS AS DIVISION

SUPERVISOR IN-CHARGE OF SPECIAL EDUCATION (SPED)

In view of the retirement of Ms. Erdelinda G. Diaz, the ficld is hereby informed of the
designation of Mrs. Marife V. Arias as Division Supervisor In-charge of Special Education (SPED)
effective May 18, 2015. ;

It is expected that the usual courtesy and cooperation be extended to Mrs. Arias.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

NERISSA L. ARIA, CESO VI@,

Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent



